
Gianforte School of Computing
Computer Science Small Grant Program 
for Montana High Schools

The Gianforte School of Computing (GSOC) 
is pleased to announce the 2016-2017 recipients of the 

Small Grant Program

The Recipients and Project Titles:

Absarokee High School, Absarokee- Build Robotics and Inspire Change
Foothills Community Christian School, Great Falls - Creative Computing
Gardiner High School , Gardiner- Gardiner Tech Club/Digital Electronics

Glasgow High School, Glasgow - Coding to Printing
Harrison School District, Harrison - Expansion of Existing Computer Science Course via 

Raspberry Pi
Lockwood School District #26, Lockwood - Introduction to Robotics

Sentinel High School, Missoula - Computer Science Club
Simms High School, Simms - Computer Coding Program

Superior Junior High and High School, Superior - Coding with the Sphero Sprk+
White Sulpher Springs School District 8, White Sulpher Springs - Hackaball Coding

Congratulations!

Thank you to everyone who applied to the small grant program!

For More Information Go To: 
http://ou.montana.edu/csoutreach/MT-Small-Grant-Program.html


